
General Relevant News Release 
 
 

St. Lucie West Blvd and NW Peacock Blvd Intersection Improvements 

City of Port St. Lucie is inviting residents to join us for coffee while you learn details about 
the upcoming St. Lucie West Boulevard/NW Peacock Boulevard intersection 
improvements. Meet the project team, including the contractor and City of Port St. Lucie 
staff, to discuss planned improvements and how they will benefit the community.  

Follow the link below for more details:  

https://www.cityofpsl.com/News/2025/St.-Lucie-West-Blvd-and-NW-Peacock-Blvd-
Intersection-Improvements 

DATED: April 25, 2025 
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